
Hi all, 
You are all invited to a dinner party for fundraising of 

our Oakland ECCCC, this Saturday December 12,2015 
hosted by Senait Sahle and Tadesse Teclemicael. 
Please pass the word to all Eritreans and Friends and 

neighbours and people you know. 
 

Thank you, 
 
Bidehan mitsu 

Tadesse 


